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CORONA-SAFE CONDITIONS FOR VISITORS 

- Please buy your ticket(s) online from www.oertijdmuseum.nl and plan your visit within the 

indicated time slots. 

 

- The museum building is accessible for wheelchairs and big-size prams although the one-way 

route through the museum contains a staircase upwards. However it is possible to use a ramp 

(in the opposite walking route) if not crowded. Smaller prams and baby buggies can follow the 

indoor route, but have to be carried up a staircase. Pull carts are not allowed in the museum 

building and garden. If you wish, you can hire one at the spot. 

 

- Do not come early or late, but present yourself at the reception desk within the allotted time 

slot. If there are more visitors at the reception desk, join the queue. 

 

- If, despite all our precautions to prevent this, there should be more visitors than allowed, 

museum staff will ask you to not enter the museum parking and/or the museum and/or the 

Prehistory Garden. If you have already entered the parking, and/or the museum and/or the 

Prehistory Garden, you will be asked to leave. 

 

- Particularly when it is crowded we advise against using the cloakroom; we prefer if you leave 

your possessions in your car as much as possible.  

 

- The indicated route is mandatory, both inside the museum building, and outside in the 

Prehistory Garden. 

 

- Catering and souvenir shop are open. 

 

- We prefer payments with debit cards.  

 

- Please obey instructions given by the museum staff. 

- Keep a distance of 1.5 metres ( 5 feet) from others.  
 

-  If you are ill or unwell, we urge you to postpone your visit for your own safety, and that of 

others.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please attend to our website www.oertijdmuseum.nl for current information regarding your 

museumvisit during the Corona time period or otherwise. 

http://www.oertijdmuseum.nl/
http://www.oertijdmuseum.nl/

